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Viana, Alberto

From: Patrick Connolley <olympic_moves@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 11:37 AM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 Visitacion approval

The project at 25 Visitacion would be a big step at improving the downtown area. Stylistically it appears to fit in well 
with the new library.lam in favor of approval. 
 
Thank you 
Patrick Connolley  
310 Klamath 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


